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COA Future Planning Committee Meeting 

August 4, 2015  6:30pm @Prescott School 

Minutes 

 

 

Members Present: Gail Chalmers, George Faircloth, Marie Melican, Bob Lotz,  

Staff Present: Kathy Shelp, Kathy Santiago,  

Guest: Prescott Re-Use Committee, Maureen Faircloth 

 

Meeting was opened by Kathy Shelp, COA Director, 6:30pm. 

 

Planning Committee met with the Municipal Prescott Re-Use Committee to discuss the possible 

use of the Prescott School as a senior center.  

 

Meeting closed 8:00pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Shelp, COA Director 

 

 


